Gail Payne

From: Karen Boutilier <boutilier.karen@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 8:19 PM

To: Gail Payne

Subject: Fwd: Otis Street - Class IV Bike Lanes

*** CAUTION: This email message is coming from a non-City email address. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact the Help Desk with any questions. ***

Ms. Payne,
| am in the Trans. Commission meeting now and attended Workshop 1. | live on Tarryton Isle and totally support almost
all proposed changes. BUT! Not the Class IV Bike Lanes.

All moving traffic must be in the center of the street. People exiting a parked car must NOT have to worry about a bike
on the passenger side. People are not used to watching for moving vehicles on the passenger side and could easily open
a door in front of a bicyclist. That happens on Shoreline, and | understood that mistakes on Shoreline would NOT be
repeated.

Karen Boutilier



